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Dr. Emilie M. Lonardi Receives State-Wide Recognition 

as Pennsylvania's 2014 Superintendent of the Year 

Dr. Emilie M. Lonardi, Superintendent of the West York Area School District, was recognized for 

her innovative leadership by state representatives, county commissioners, the school board 

president, and the district's leadership team at the December 17, 2013 Board Meeting. These 

recognitions were in honor of the recent announcement of the Pennsylvania Association of School 

Administrators that she was selected to be Pennsylvania's 2014 Superintendent of the Year. This 

prestigious award program, established in 1988, recognizes outstanding individuals on the frontiers of 

educational leadership.  

At the meeting, State Representative Kevin Schreiber, speaking for State Representative Seth 

Grove and County Commissioners Doug Hoke and Chris Reilly, stated, "We are lucky to have [Dr. 

Lonardi's] leadership in our community." Representatives Schreiber and Grove also presented Dr. 

Lonardi with a citation of recognition from the Pennsylvania House of Representatives.  

For more information, please visit: 

http://www.wyasd.k12.pa.us/index.cfm?pID=6842 
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